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23rd May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Firstly, I wanted to thank you for the way you have supported both your child and us with the start of 

exams – the buzz around school has been great and it is really clear to see the hard work paying off.  

  

I also appreciate this is a tough time for your child and they see other schools offering ‘study leave’ 

which allows pupils in Year 11 to only attend school when they have an exam.  Whilst I know this is 

the preferred option for many pupils, it is something that we do not offer at this stage.  All pupils in 

Year 11 have a bespoke offer which centres around them having the greatest exposure to subject 

specific revision, intervention and specialist teachers right up until the day of their exam.  

  

We have three school weeks left until the exams are over and we are determined as a school to give 

every pupil the best chance possible therefore, I politely request that you support us by ensuring your 

child stays in school and accesses the revision opportunities available to them.  At this stage, 

requests to leave school after an exam will not be authorized, however, we will revisit this 

arrangement in a couple of weeks. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Todd Johnson 

Senior Executive Principal 
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